
  

  

 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
We are experiencing a test delay for the GM3, IGG Aspergillus Fumigatus test. We are diligently working to 
resolve the issue and expect to be running the test again on October 17, 2022. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or via email 
at ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 
Medical Director 
Advanced Diagnostics Laboratories 
National Jewish Health  
  
 
  

 

mailto:ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org

